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Dear people,
 
Hi there.  My name is Evelyn Ruth Dart, and my address is 
  (but will be 
  after 7th November 2016).  My
 phone number is .
 
I am writing to object strongly to the NEW abortion bill
 proposed by Cairns MP Rob Pyne.
 
I believe that Mr Pyne's new bill will remove safeguards for
 unborn children and women.
Alarmingly it will allow abortion until birth for viable babies
 and will obviously remove protection for them.
 
I believe that babies are fully human from conception and
 therefore consider abortion as murdering a fellow human,
 someone like you and me who enjoy being alive and would
 not want to be killed.
 
I do hope and pray the changes proposed will be disallowed.
 
Many thanks,
E. Ruth Dart
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